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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 

I pray that you are experiencing a faith filled and inspiring Lent that continues to 

increase your faith and a deeper feeling from God’s special love for you in more 

personal way. I also pray that this Easter is a time of grace, thanks and joy! For you! 

Jesus has redeemed us with through His death and resurrection. Alleluia!  

Spring is here as well as April activities and need for volunteers to make these events a 

success: 

Sunday, 4/16 - ACE Breakfast 10-11AM in the Parish Hall 

Tuesday, 4/18- Roundtable Meeting St Luke’s 5:30PM 

Wednesday,4/19 School Hot Dog Lunch 11-12PM in the Parish Hall 

Friday, 4/21. Rock the Block Clean-up Diamond Square, Cocoa 

Saturday, 4/22- Italian Night 5:30PM 

Thursday, 4/27- Social Meeting 

Saturday 4/29 Helping Hands Family Festival, Harley Davidson, PB 11AM-4PM 

Saturday, 4/29- Fifth Sunday Rosary 3.30PM 

Sunday 4/30 Fifth Sunday Rosary 830AM 

Sunday, 4/30 Pancake Breakfast 10-11AM Parish Hall 

I will be conducting the Annual Food Handler training on: 

Wednesday, April 19th at 6:30PM 

Saturday, April 22nd at 10:00AM 

THIS IS REQUIRED FOR ALL AS REQUIRED ANNUAL RECERTIFICATION (ONE HOUR) AND 

FOR THOSE SEEKING CERTIFICATION FOR THE FIRST TIME. YOU MUST ATTEND ONE OF 

THESE SESSIONS IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE WORKING IN THE KITCHEN AND/OR SERVING 

FOOD. (MIKE LACEY WILL ALSO BE CERTIFYING THOSE AAT ST. LUKES AT ANOTHER TIME 

FOR THEIR CREW). AN EMAIL AND FLYERS HAVE BEEN SENT AND POSTED. 

Membership: Congratulations to new Knight Mark Pasquariello! 

Goal:12, Current 22 (183% of goal) 

We need two new Knights to achieve Double Star Council. Is there a Catholic man that 

you can recruit to become a fellow Knight? 

Congratulations and welcome to our newly transferred Knights: 

James Perry 

Robert Johnson 

Good of the Order. Congratulations to: 

Pat Farrelly-Knight of the Month for March 

Ron & Judy Hoenig- Family of the Month March 



Finally, the Nominations Committee (DD Larry Davis, DW Pat Farrelly and Joe 

Widmayer) are working to complete the slate of officers list for the next fraternal year. 

This is important at this time and we need Knights who will step forward and serve as 

officers this next fraternal year. Know than you will be supported as the membership 

wants our Council to be successful. If you are considering or have questions regarding 

becoming an officer speak with a member of the Nominations Committee. 

Again, Easter blessings!  

Mike Deschaine 

Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Ladies, Brothers and Patriotic Sir Knights,  

Fr. Raymond in his homily during the 5th Sunday of Lent showed us that it is our sacred mission to carry 

out our Faith and our state-in-life responsibilities through action.  God let’s us do what we can do, and 

God, does that which we cannot do.   

 

 
Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Dear Brothers, 
 
“Easter changes us. It calls us forth from darkness, from our past faults 
and failings, and it breathes life anew into our spirits. Lent is not easy, 
but is it not moments of great difficulty that can call forth a more 
profound trust in God and in His plan for us? 

How did Lent change you? How now does the joy of Easter change you? How does your 
heart grow stronger in Christ as you recognize where you were before Lent and where 
you are today? How do we trust more in the joys of the Easter season as we reflect on 
the challenges of Lent? Most importantly, how do we continue to let our hearts be 
transformed by Christ throughout this Easter season? 

May we always come to Christ patiently holding his hand, running wildly with 
excitement or twirling about in amazement of His Love. 

Happy Easter.” 
-Catholic Stand 
 

John Palazzo Jr., DGK Council 7408 
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District Deputy Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights,   
 
March was pretty busy. Started the month with Brevard Laps for Life at MCC track. 

March 15 was the semi-monthly District Deputy/Grand Knight meeting. We 

culminated the Free Throw competition with the State Free Throw competition on 

Saturday March 18. The icing on the cake was the culmination of the installation and 

dedication of two ultrasound machines at the Pregnancy Resource Center on W. Hibiscus Blvd 

in Melbourne. This was the work of the District 30 council's raising funds over several years. 

    

 
 
Larry Davis 
District Deputy 
District 30 
(321) 412 – 2191  

 

    Council 7408 Newsletter 



    Council 7408 Newsletter 

 

Pro-Life Corner 

 
The Laps of Life was held at MCC and was a success.  We dedicated not 
one but TWO Ultrasound Machines to Pregnancy Resources.  We pray 
that these Machines save as many unborn babies as possible. 
The State of Florida possibly will be passing a bill that bans all abortions 

after 6 Weeks (Senate Bill 300).  We are getting closer to an outright Ban on ALL Abortions. 
Patty and I hope everyone has a Blessed Holy Week. 
 
Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

We’ve sadly said goodbye to another beautiful lady, Marietta Janutolo in March. She was a 

long-time member of the Ladies Auxiliary and always willing to help, even when her health 

became so bad. She will be greatly missed. 

We’re looking forward to our Basket Luncheon this month which is always a lot of fun. 

Letters have been sent for our Annual Bakeless Cake sale so please remember to send a 

check. We’re looking for $500 to help an Eighth-Grade student from St. Joseph School who will be attending 

MCC in the Fall. You have always been so generous and we really appreciate you!! 

Our Nominating Committee is formed and ready to find some great Ladies to step in if interested in a 

position on our board. Just let us know if you’d like to try. Our only requirement is that you must be able to 

attend all meetings with very few excused absences please. Our election will take place at our May Social 

meeting. 

‘If you don’t go after what you want, you’ll never have it. If you do not ask, the answer is always no. If you 

don’t step  forward, you’re always in the same place.’ Nora Roberts 

 

Andrea Smith 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

Easter and the Lenten vows of what you will give up and did not make it! Well, this is 

not really about what you did or didn’t do! It’s about what God wants us to do! To 

open our eyes to others and what they may need to survive!  To make it through the 

dark days of life. Let me tell you a story that came about a few weeks ago. But before 

that I was in the Hospital for a few days with a bad bout of not breathing well! But 

this story is about the “Beatitudes”. But don’t let me get ahead of myself on this. 

Somehow I get a thing on my computer called neighborhood. I guess it goes to 

thousands in our area. A woman who said, she was 47 and homeless and lives in the 

woods and has not eaten in two days. I felt that no one should starve in our country. 

While millions are being cared for high on the hog just for sneaking across our boarder and demanding 

all sorts of things? So as a deacon of 43 years the beatitudes came to mind! When I was hungry you fed 

me! When I was naked you clothed me! When I was homeless you helped me! Well, that’s not one but it 

helps. So, I collected and got all the canned goods I could and brought it down to her. She said someone 

stole her clothes and cut up her tent and now she’s sleeping on the ground under the stars. I bought her 

some new clothes at BJ’S I ordered her a new tent on Amazon.com a sleeping bag and a foam mattress 

for in the tent. Sterno and a small Sterno stove to cook on instant coffee milk cups and sugar! Then she 

was on her own I did not want anyone to become dependent on me! She sent pictures of the tent up and 

it looks great. I asked her just what your going to ask me. Where do you charge a cell phone? Well, she 

lives behind an apartment complex that has some outside receptacles and she goes there at night to 

charge her phone. Why did I do all this plus give her some money? Because if Mary came to my door in 

rags and said I’m hungry! Would I say sorry no food, no room at the Inn! And where is this person 

reside in Palm Bay? In the woods? As close to the Knights Hall as you can get! Is there ever leftover 

food, is there ever any clothes that these people can use there is a few more people living there. Why are 

they in this situation? How did they get there? I don’t know but they are there! Could it happen to us, I 

would think there could have been a chance! Jesus gave us one more addition to the beatitudes, and that 

is LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR AS YOU LOVE YOURSELF! Not easy at times but God gave us what we 

have and some folks have maybe mental problems and can’t get out from under the strain. If you feel a 

bit of compassion for others then instead of saving the leftovers and giving them to each other after 

meetings drop the off for the hungry! The ones that stay in the woods that you don’t see! “If you don’t 

see it won’t bother you!” Sort of like Abortion, wouldn’t you say? Their entrance is where the sidewalk 

starts by the Garden supply place on Babcock St.  Heading North after you cross I-95 on the right! And 

so, I ask you as God will one day “What did you do for the least of mine?”  What will you say?  
                       Deacon Francis Falotico  - sosm,  Chaplain Forth Degree  
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The Insurance Guy 

Easter Blessings 

As we roll through the first full month of spring, we celebrate Easter with thoughts of gratitude for the gift of 

new life. The Resurrection and thoughts of our Savior’s sacrifice and triumph over death are fresh in our minds 

and hearts. The dreariness of winter and Lent fade away with April rains that seem to have their own scent. All 

nature seems in bloom. Trees barren not long ago are now budding and flowers begin to poke through the 

warming soil. For many, it’s their favorite season of the year.  

Along with everything else going on in April, it is also Autism Awareness month. The Autism Speaks website 

(www.autismspeaks.org) contains much more information that I can give you here. Autism has been more 

widely discussed and better understood in recent years. Although the TV show “The Good Doctor” portrays a doctor who has 

autism, those with Autism Spectrum Disorder exhibit a broad range of characteristics. Many have much less functionality than the 

doctor portrayed on the show. I mention this because many of us know of someone who is on this autism spectrum. If diagnosed 

early in childhood and intervention begun, those with autism may still live a relatively normal life. However, many with autism 

struggle and have other complicating medical or psychological issues and need much support during their lives.  

That’s where the Knights of Columbus Family Fraternal Benefits may be able to help. The Family Fraternal Benefits cover a number 

of situations. One benefit addresses the child who is older than 60 days and younger than 18 and is uninsurable according to our 

ordinary underwriting practices. Many children with autism as a primary or secondary diagnosis fall into this 

category…uninsurable. For those children, the Order has a special family fraternal benefit that allows the issuing of an ordinary 

permanent life insurance policy on this uninsurable child. Some members may be unaware of this benefit, but it’s great news for 

any parent with a child who does not qualify for life insurance. There are some other qualifiers for the parents and any other 

children in the family, including that the father must be a member in good standing in his council. I won’t go into the others here, 

but this is a very worthwhile benefit, not only for those children with autism, but for any child who may be uninsurable.  

If you know of a Catholic family that may have a child with autism or any family with a child who is uninsurable, please reach out to 

me. They may be unaware of this benefit. I will be happy to contact them explain this valuable protection that is available. If you 

prefer, give my name, and contact information to that parent so they can contact me at their convenience. As always, there is 

never any requirement to purchase any product, but a consultation about this benefit may bring them some small comfort.  

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve you, my members. Enjoy your spring!  

Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield, FIC, FICF, MDRT 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 

 
 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Brothers: 
 
Remember we have Italian Knight dinner dance coming up Saturday April 
22nd. 
 
Let me know how many tickets you want. 

If you can’t attend make a donation. 
If you can donate a basket or gift certificate please let me know. 
If you can help the night of the event let me know what you can help with. We need: 
Kitchen help, servers, selling raffle and 50/50 tickets, clean up after event. 
This is a good fund raiser for our Council. 
 
Frank 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights 

 

Knights of Columbus council 7408 FIT service March 1st 

 

We met at 4pm on Wednesday March 1st at the FIT all faiths center on the FIT campus. 

Spaghetti sauce is provided and ready for us to serve. We cooked 18 lbs. of spaghetti and made salads and garlic 

bread. We cleaned the kitchen after serving approximately 50 students. 

Contact Joe Giesler 404-933-8784 
 

Laps for Life was held on March the 4th 

There was a great mix of participants from the area for the Laps for Life fundraiser.  

Knights of Columbus council 7408 donated over $ 200 for the event. 

 

Bingo – Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at around $ 

800.00. While some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have 

Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular 

items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills. Many attendance 

prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. Look 

forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Stop in and try one of our new specials! 

Worthies let’s get out of the house and support our Friday Family Feast. We serve a variety of great meals at a 

reasonable price! Every Friday Council 7408 prep the oven, make the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation of 

our customers for our Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm this 

past Friday and we expect more during the coming weeks. We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 

pm. Great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall! 
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We need your help! We need servers, prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

dinner out. 

Terry Glavin, 321-508-5729, Michael Deschaine, 321-698-2136 or James Krempasky (585}-964-7528 

 

St. Patrick’s Day dinner dance March 11th – Pat Farrelly 

We opened the doors of the hall at 5 pm for our St. Patrick’s Dinner dance. And there was a lot of celebrating from Knights of 

Columbus council 7408. We had a great time feasting on Corned Beef and Cabbage, chicken carrots potatoes and salad. The hall 

was decked out in Green. Of course, Pat Farrelly and his crew put in copious hours of work to make the event happen. DJ Mark, 

and Pat helped to MC the event. We had a performance by the extraordinary talented Space Coast Highlanders Bagpipe band in 

between dancing, drawing for prizes, and our 50/50 raffle. As you would expect, we had a large group of volunteers to make the 

St, Patrick’s Day dinner dance a success. Everyone chipped in at some point. 

 

The Knights of Columbus State Free Throw Challenge was held at the MCC on March the 18th  

 The competition was fierce for the state championship title. All of the age groups were well represented. 

Contestants traveled from as far away as Key West to compete at the state championship. A couple of our 

local student athletes competed but came up short. We are very proud of all the athletes who competed, 

and grateful that their parents made a herculean effort to get them to the completion. 

 

Havana Night fundraiser for St. Joseph School March 18th 

The Knights of Columbus council 7408 and St. John Paul assembly 2932 threw our support into the Havana 

Night fundraiser by purchasing 2 tables for the event. 

 

March 29th Founders Day  

We are Celebrating 144 years of the Knights of Columbus! 

Upcoming Events 

 
April 16th ACE Breakfast 
April 19th Serve Hotdog Lunch at St. Josephs school 
April 21st Serve lunch for Habitat for Humanity volunteers  
April 29th Helping Hands volunteers for the Helping Hands Family Festival 
April 29th – 30th Fifth Sunday Rosary get to Mass early and help distribute Rosaries  
 

Have a blessed Easter! 

Vivat Jesus 

Joseph Giesler 
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2022-23 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  Bob and Claire LeMay 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Norm Kuehn 
Family of the Month: SK Frank and Rita Sapienza 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Petrick 
Family of the Month:  SK Alain and Tina Fradette 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Jerry Morris 

Family of the Month: Henry & Kathleen Strooband  
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: PGK Tom Trembly 
Family of the Month: Mike and Donna Lacy 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: Brad Hood 

Family of the Month: Jaime & Ambre Vargas 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month: SK Jean R. Gellin  
Family of the Month: SK Patrick and Nancy Farrelly 
 
February: 

Knight of the Month: Deacon Joe Moran 

Family of the Month: Harry Weaver & Sandy Torres 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month: Patrick Farrelly 

Family of the Month: Ron & Judy Hoenig 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year: 
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in April 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2 Palm Sunday 

 3 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 4  

 5  

 6 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 7 
Good Friday 
Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 8  

 9 EASTER SUNDAY 

 10 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 11  

 12 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 13 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 14 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 15  

 16 ACE Breakfast 

 17 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 18  

 19 Serving Kids Hot Dogs @ St. Joseph’s 

 20  

 21 

Serving Lunch to Habitat for Humanity 
Volunteers 
Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 22 Italian Knights Dinner/Dance 5PM 

 23  

 24 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 25  

 26  

 27 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 28 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 29 5th Sunday Rosary 

 30 5th Sunday Rosary 

 31  
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Information 

 Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Matthew Bounds 

Frank Coccovizzo 

James G. Conroy 

Hector J. Colon 

Dr. Eric J. Deppert 

Kenneth Ma Friedel 

Jean R. Gellin 

Mark T. Goodrich 

William Gorsline 

Thomas E. Hay 

Ernest D. Herrington, Jr. 

Bradley P. Hood 

Thomas C. Kenny  

Kean A. Knerr 

Theodore V. Krus 

Robert A. Lemay 

Rafael F. Moyet 

John M. Mulla 

Edmundo Nevarez-Ortega 

Michael W. Schabel 

Thomas L. Scott 

Brian E. Volman 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Boosters Club 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 

Assembly 

Boosters Club 
Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Robert and Maria Hoe 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

James Krempasky and Shirly Hollonk 

Anthony Kreminski 
Patrick Farrelly 

Theodore and Maria Krus 
Robert and Sue Burgess 

Frank Wahla 

Ben Adamo 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro, PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Mike 

Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, 

Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, 
 

 

 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from March 
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  More Pictures  
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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